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Mr. Nero’s 6th Grade Science Syllabus

Githens Middle School

Welcome 6th graders and parents to the new school year here at Githens Middle School! My name is Mr. Nero and I hope that your summer was filled with fun, sun, and relaxation. I look forward to getting to know you this year and expanding your knowledge of Science. If you are wondering which type of science we study in the 6th grade you will be happy to know we cover a little bit of everything with our main units being the following: Energy, Populations and Ecosystems, Lithosphere, and Space. Hopefully one, if not all, of these topics spark your interest in science! We will be doing some fantastic experiments and projects within these topics throughout the year and you will learn how to become an extraordinary scientist!

PRIDE Expectations:

Here at GMS, we expect the best from our students behaviorally and academically.  This year, we will be using a school-wide behavior incentive system called PRIDE in order to reinforce and reward positive behavior.  Our PRIDE expectations are as follows:
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Punctual (Right place – right time)

Respect (Treat others as you want to be treated)

Integrity (Do what is right, even when no one is looking)

Dedication (No less than best effort)

Excellence (Strive for greatness)

I look forward to seeing all of my students have PRIDE in themselves and in Githens!

Grading Expectations and Philosophy:

Grades are based on a total point system. Grades are given for Class Work, Homework, Participation, etc. However some assignments will be worth more points such as Projects and Assessments. (For example: a homework assignment will be worth 100 points, assessments will be worth 200 points, and a project may be worth 200-300 points depending on the depth of the project)

Parent Conference Procedure:

If you would like to come in for a team conference, please contact the guidance secretary at (919) 560-3966, ext. 66226.  This person sets up all team conferences for the school.  
Contact Information:

I look forward to working with parents to ensure that your child is receiving the very best education possible.  Please do not hesitate to email me (Jonathan.Nero@dpsnc.net) or call (919-560-3966). I also have a website that you and your child can use to get update information, homework assignments, projects, and other useful class information. www.stingrayscience.weebly.com
What will students learn?

You may have heard that we are transitioning to the new Common Core curriculum for Science.  The course of study will be different and I am very excited about that!  Some concepts that your child can expect to study are: Energy, Populations and Ecosystems, Lithosphere, and Space.  To learn more about these new standards, you can visit: http://www.dpi.state.nc.us/docs/acre/standards/new-standards/science/6-8.pdf
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The first unit we will be studying will be Space. Specifically, we will be focusing on the Sun, Moon, and the Planets.  Your child will have homework approximately 1 time a week unless they don’t finish in class time.  Please check their agendas and our team website for homework assignments.
